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Dear Parents/Caregivers 

 

Mrs Nilon will be finishing here at school this Friday 4th November to go on 

maternity leave. Miss Maddy Hopkins will be taking the Binging class for 

the remainder of the year and for 2023. 

 

Caniaba PS takes feedback from our parent and community seriously and we 

certainly act on this feedback where we can. We are once again asking you to 

complete our annual Tell Them From Me survey. We require at least 10 

responses to receive a report. To date we have only had 6 responses. The 

link to the survey is below and on Class Dojo as an easier way for you to 

access it. Thank you in advance.  

http://nsw.tellthemfromme.com/4krsy 

 

This term we have two full-day 2023 Kindergarten Orientation Days. 

Please pass these dates onto anyone you know who may be starting school in 

2023. 

 

Our Year 6 Farewell, Formal Assembly and Christmas Tree night date has 

changed to Wednesday 14th December. My apologies for having the correct 

date but not the correct day in last week’s newsletter. 

 

I am in Sydney until Friday this week attending the Australian Primary 

Principal’s Association Conference.  

 

Reflecting on the challenges of the last few years, the NSW Department of 

Education is in the process of reviewing and evaluating what school success 

looks like now and in the future. It’s enhancing ways to support student 

success and wellbeing as part of ongoing school reform.  The goal is to 

support our schools in a way that is more responsive to their needs and 

priorities.   

  

To inform this work, the department is inviting parents and carers to share 

their perspectives on what the school and the department could do to improve 

the schooling experience. By participating, parents and carers will inform the 

department what is working well, what needs to be improved, and will be 

involved in shaping new and innovative initiatives. 

  

If you would like to be part of the discussion, there is a forum being hosted at 

Goonellabah Education Office on Monday 14th November, 8:45am – 

9:45am. Please register asap to secure a place. Register:  

Parents and carers.  The link has also been shared on class dojo. 

 

Jude Voisey 

Principal 
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DATES TO NOTE 

 
TERM 4 
 
8 Nov – Kinder 2023  

Orientation Day  
8.30 - 2.30 pm 
 

22 Nov – Year 6 Transition  
 River Sec. College 

 
29 Nov – Kinder 2023  

Orientation Day  
8.30 - 2.30 pm 
 

29 Nov – Year 6 Transition  
  River Sec. College 
 

14 Dec – Year 6 Farewell &  
Formal Assembly 
 11 a.m. 
Xmas Tree night  
6 – 7:30 p.m. 
 

15 Dec – Fun Day 
 
16 Dec – Year 6 High Tea;  

Students finish 
 
19/20 Dec – Staff  

Development Days 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

Principal:      Jude Voisey 

Ph:           6621 4309  

Fax:            6622 0260 

Mobile No:     
Email:  caniaba-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au                        
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Canteen Roster Term 4 2022 
DATE SERVER/S DOLLAR DONATION 

Week 4 
4th Nov 

Sarah F Helen S 

Week 5 
11th Nov 

Desley H 
Kim S 

Alyce B 

Week 6 
18th Nov 

Sally D Renee BG 

Week 7 
25th Nov 

Tracy A Tenielle H 

School 

Concert 

Photos 
(More to follow 

each week) 


